
Patients' Rights Recognition Letter 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Healthcare Provider's Name] 

[Healthcare Facility Name] 

[Address] 

Dear [Healthcare Provider's Name], 

I am writing to formally recognize and acknowledge the importance of patients' rights within 

healthcare settings. It is imperative that patients are treated with respect, dignity, and are 

afforded the rights that support their well-being. 

This letter serves to affirm the commitment to uphold patients' rights, which include but are not 

limited to: 

• The right to receive information regarding their health status. 

• The right to participate in the decision-making process regarding their treatment. 

• The right to privacy and confidentiality of their medical records. 

• The right to receive respectful care without discrimination. 

• The right to file complaints and receive fair resolution. 

It is essential to foster an environment where patients feel safe and empowered to exercise their 

rights. Continuous training and education for healthcare providers on patients' rights can enhance 

the quality of care delivered. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title/Organization] 

[Contact Information] 


